
Peter Blach leaves Offshoreenergy.dk 
Offshoreenergy.dk’s Chairman Anders Eldrup informs; “Director Peter Blach has announced that he wishes to move on to other challenges after nearly 11 years in charge of the business network and innovation center Offshoreenergy.dk. Peter has tireless worked to make Offshoreenergy.dk the strong center it is today. We owe him a great deal for his dedicated and successful efforts.” 

Director – Renewables Morten Basse will be in charge of both divisions, offshore wind & wave and oil & gas, until a replacement for Peter is found. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Farewell reception 
A farewell reception takes place on Friday the 13th of December from 13.00 on Dokvej 3, 6700 Esbjerg. We hope that many of Offshoreenergy.dk’s members, partners and network relations as well as Peter’s large personal network will attend to thank him for his efforts.
